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For immediate release 

 

  

August 26th, 2022 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 

APPOINTMENT OF A NEW STATUTORY AUTHORITIES SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

The Minister of Finance, Hon. Colm Imbert, MP, wishes to advise that yesterday, August 

25, 2022, Cabinet approved the appointment of the following persons to the Statutory 

Authorities Service Commission (SASC), for a period of 2 years, in accordance with 

Section 4 of the Statutory Authorities Act.  

Dr. Gloria Edwards-Joseph   Chairman 

Dr. Sterling Frost     Deputy Chairman 

Ms. Arlene Mc Comie    Member 

Ms. Judith Morrian-Webb    Member 

Mr. Eric James     Member 

 Dr. Edwards-Joseph is a former Director of Personnel Administration, a 

Management Consultant and a Lecturer in Organizational Management and 

Behavior. She is the holder a Doctorate in Business Administration in Public Policy, 

a Master’s in Business Administration in Human Resource Management and a BSc 

in Sociology and Management Studies. 

 

 Dr. Frost is a Professor of Practice in Management Studies at UWI and an 

International Management Executive. He is the holder of a Doctorate and a 

Master’s in Business Administration and is also currently Deputy Chief Executive 

Officer of First Citizens Bank.   

 

 Ms. Mc Comie is a Senior Executive in Human Resource Management and 

Business Development and a former Permanent Secretary. She is the holder of an 

MBA in Public Sector Management, a BBA in Industrial Psychology and a BSc in 

Sociology.  
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 Ms. Morrian-Webb is an International Management Professional and Educator. 

She is the holder of an MSc in Education Planning and Curriculum Development, 

an MBA, and a BSc in Management Studies. 

 

 Mr. James is a former Permanent Secretary. He is the holder of a Master’s in 

Economic Policy and Planning and a BSc in Economics. 

 

The Minister of Finance welcomes these upstanding and highly qualified and experienced 

individuals to their new assignment in the service of Trinidad and Tobago. It is expected 

that their instruments of appointment will be issued shortly.  

 

-  END  - 

 

The Honourable Colm Imbert M.P. 

Minister of Finance 

 


